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o Itis very clear from the Council’s representations that the current proposals do not
sufficiently avoid, minimise, mitigate or compensate impacts of the proposed
development. Many issues raised in previous rounds of consultations remain
outstanding, and the lack of improvement and progress regarding many of these
issues is very disappointing considering how early in the development process the
council raised its concerns. The Relevant Representation document fully details the
council’s proposed position and lists the areas where it believes EDF Energy needs
to undertake further work.

o Suffolk County Council has aiways supported the principle of a new nuclear power
station at Sizewell and recognises that Sizewell C would offer an important
contribution to the national energy strategy. The council would also welcome the
benefits of new jobs and skills. However, it cannot support the current proposals
presented by EDF Energy as they stand today.

Window now open to apply for primary and secondary school
places

Parents and carers can now apply for primary and secondary school places for September
2021.

The deadline for applications to secure & place at a Suffolk secondary school is Saturday 31
October 2020 and for primary schools it is Friday 15 January 2021. Secondary schools
include high and upper schools and primary schools include infant, junior and middle
schools. All applications received by these dates are processed at the same time, using the
schools’ oversubscription criteria to prioritise applications where necessary. Late
applications are processed after all of those received on time.

Have your say on a new political map for Suffolk County Council
New boundaries are being proposed for council divisions in Suffolk County Council.

The Local Government Boundary Commission wants to hear what residents and local
organisations think about the proposals. A 10-week consultation on the proposals will run
until 23 November 2020.

The Commission has a dedicated section on its website where people can see the detail of
the proposals and comment on the names of divisions, their boundaries and the number of
councillors per division: https:/fconsultation.1qbce.orq.uklnodel1 8495

People can also give their views by e-mail at reviews@lgbce.org.uk, and by post to:

The Review Officer for suffolk County Council
GBCE cfo Cleardata

Innovation House

Coniston Court

Riverside Business Park

Blyth
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